
 

 

  

           Tuesday 9th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are delighted to inform you about an exciting and meaningful initiative taking place at Bacon's College. As part of 
our Enrichment Week next week (15th-18th July), students from Years 7 to 9 will participate in 'Community Day' on 
Monday 15th 2024. During the day, students will take part in a ‘Bacon’s to Berlin’ Fundraising Walk. 

The goal of this event is to collectively walk the equivalent distance of 914 kilometres—the distance from Bacon's 
College to the Olympiastadion in Berlin, where the Euro Finals will have taken place on Sunday 14th July. Through this 
collective effort, we aim to raise much-needed funds for local charities, including the Robes Project, which provides 
essential support and services to homeless individuals in our community. 

'Community Day' will also feature a collaborative art project, where students will work together to create a new piece 
of artwork for the school. This project will reflect on themes of community and faith, celebrating the values that unite 
us. Additionally, students will participate in educational sessions to learn more about local charities and develop plans 
for ongoing support and fundraising efforts for the coming year. 

We believe this day will not only foster a spirit of community and compassion among our students but also provide 
them with a deeper understanding of the importance of giving back and supporting those in need. 

To help us reach our fundraising target of £250, we kindly ask for your support. Donations can be made via Parent Pay 
on the “Charity Day 2024” page over the next week. Every contribution, no matter the size, will make a significant 
difference and will be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support and for encouraging our students in their efforts to make a positive impact in 
our community. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

C.Pyke 
Mr Pyke 


